GGS Newsletter

February 3, 2016

"Restore us, o God; make your face shine upon us, that we may be saved." Psalm 80:3

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Feb. 5th 10:30-1:30 Skate Plaza Field Trip

Feb. 12th NO SCHOOL Professional Development

Feb. 15th NO SCHOOL Presidents' Day

Skate Plaza Field Trip - this FRIDAY!

- We will load cars directly after 1st recess (10:15) to head to Skate Plaza.
- Our reservation time is from 10:30 1:30pm.
- Bring your sack lunch or money for the concessions stand, or purchase the school lunch (order form must be turned in by TOMORROW-Feb.4).
- Please remember to leave a Car seat if your child is riding with another parent, and needs one.
- We will head back to the school around 1:30. Pick up your child at the school at 2:00, or please be at Skate Plaza by 1:00 to pick up from there.

REMINDER:

Coins for Kids is on TUESDAYS. Have your child bring in coins to donate to a worthy cause. We are continuing to collect coins for purchasing a goat, chickens, and ducks again this year!

Please sign and return your child's report card that went home last week if you have not already done so. Thank you!